e There is great potential for trespass and nuisance from overspill and gatecrashers.
We believe these vague numbers are impossible to police.

° We are concerned about inadequate removal of litter after events at the site and in
the vicinity.

 Finally the inadequacy of toilet facilities given massive numbers of revellers.

4. The Protection of Children from Harm

* We are concerned about alcohol and drug abuse and its potential influence on young
people. The licence is for live and recorded music and although it currently does not
include serving alcohol, those attending can bring their own or possibly other illegal
substances!

We would also draw Councillors’ attention to other important considerations:

® The effect on long standing events in Audlem/Crewe/Nantwich many of which are
charitable or sponsored by the community.

e Potential future impact of commercial activity on the classification for planning
purposes, will it reclassify this land to a brown field site, circumventing the planning
rules which prevent ribbon development in the countryside.
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We thank you for your kind consideration of our concerns.

Yours sincerely,



